
From: Pitts, Ted
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/5/2013 12:04:40 PM
Subject: FW: Position

From: Ashley Hutto [mailto:lahutto@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, November 30, 2012 3:55 PM
To: Pitts, Ted
Subject: Re: Position

Ted,

That sounds great. I'll plan on seeing you then.

Thank you!

Ashley Hutto

On Fri, Nov 30, 2012 at 3:02 PM, Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
Ashley,

Jeff Taillon passed along your resume to me. We are currently interviewing to fill the position that handles the 
processing of Boards and Commission appointments for the Governor's office.

Jeff said you may have an interest in talking about this opening. If so are you available next Tuesday the 4th at 
2pm to sit down and discuss this position I have an opening.

Let me know if that works.

Ted Pitts
Deputy Chief of Staff
Governor Nikki Haley
Cabinet and Legislative Affairs
803.767.7862
TedPitts@gov.sc.gov
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